
 

4E Sally Wong’s Success in the Oxford Scholastica Academy Essay 

Competition!  

Congratulations to our pupil Sally Wong from Class 4E, who was successfully 

shortlisted in the Oxford Scholastica Essay Competition 2025!  

Oxford Scholastica exists to inspire teenagers to seize the future. They do this by 

offering academic programmes which combine university-style teaching with academic 

challenges, Masterclasses and cultural adventures, including their summer school in 

Oxford as well as online courses and internships. You can find out more here about their 

Oxford Summer School (https://www.oxfordscholastica.com/oxford-summer-school/).  

Sally wrote a brilliant essay answering the question "What do you think the greatest 

challenge currently facing Economics is and how might you play a role in tackling it?".  

The panel of judges were very impressed with Sally’s essay, shortlisting it within a 

competitive field of over 650 entries.  

Sally’s prize was a free place at an Oxford Scholastica academic conference.  

Entering an Essay Competition is a great way to prepare for university applications, 

think deeply about a topic beyond the school curriculum, and widen your academic 

horizons. Oxford Scholastica warmly welcome entries from our school for future Essay 

Competitions, and any students who are interested can find out more here: 

https://www.oxfordscholastica.com/resources/essay-competition/ 

Many congratulations again to Sally Wong! 
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